
CITY OF EAST PALO ALTO Agench Iten # 10 A
Meeting Date: 6/6/88

DATE: June 3, 1988

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

FROM: Stanley H. Hall, City Managerjg^^

SUBJECT: VOLUNTARY RESIGNATION REQUEST OF PERSONNEL AND 
PLANNING COMMISSIONS

Pursuant to the request of City Council for voluntary 
resignations of the Personnel and the Planning Commission members 
from their respective positions. To date there have been three 
resignations from the Planning Commission. They are Joseph 
Goodwill, John Chavez and Melvin Harris.

Thus far no other commission members from either of the two 
affected commissions have resigned from their respective 
positions.

As requested by the City Council the City has advertised to the 
public that there will be vacancies on the respective 
commissions.


